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May 19, 2009

Richard Jones

Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, Wl 53403

RE: Douglas Avenue

Dear Mr. iones:

The Douglas Avenue Business lmprovement District (BlD) Board would like to formally request
permission to paint the former trolley cars poles and other black metal poles that are located along
Douglas Avenue south of Yout Street. The poles are currently black and some have a decorative cap at
the top however all are rusted. The BID Board would cover the cost for labor and materials, The poles
wouldbepaintedonecolorwiththedecorativecapsbeingpaintedacontrastingcolor. Bothofthe
colors are yet to be determined but the BID Board will request color approval from the Access Corridor
Development Review Committee prior to painting.

lf you have any questions please feel free to contact me directly aL262/833-3tLO.

Sincerely,

Chairman

Cc: Alderman David Maack
Brian O'Connell


